
You Are Invited 
2020 Census 

Faith-based Community Summit 

Please join us for a summit of faith-based leaders from the seven western states  

to celebrate the strong and diverse coalition of faith-based partners that are working  

together to ensure a complete and accurate Census count in Washington.  During the summit 

we will hear from inspirational faith-based leaders as well as discuss ongoing outreach and 

engagement efforts within the faith-based community. 

Part of the program will include a Census Solutions Workshop which is an interactive creative and 

collaborative workshop to foster new partnerships and solve census challenges in your community.  

As a faith-based leader you are an incredibly trusted messenger who can help educate and  

mobilize your congregations, colleague and communities to rise to this challenge. 

 

Your leadership is needed to help: 

✓ Educate and mobilize your community 

✓ Become a local expert about the Census 

  ___________________________________________ 

The 2020 Census is less than 30 days away and it is critically important 

 for our state’s future that everyone is counted.  

Wednesday, Feb. 19, 2020 
9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Check-in and Registration begins at 8 a.m. 

Tukwila Community Center  

12424 42nd Ave. South, Tukwila 98168  

Keynote Speakers 

Ron Sims 

Former Deputy Secretary of the U.S. Department of Housing and  
Urban Development and former King County Executive 

Rev. Dr. Kelle Brown 
Lead Pastor, Plymouth Church, United Church of Christ, Seattle 

Please RSVP by Tuesday, Feb. 18, at noon to Lorraine Ralston at  
lorraine.m.ralston@2020census.gov 
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Local Faith-based Partner 

 


